
March 22, 2018

First Western Inc.

Box 1600

Nampa, Idaho 83651

FCC

AM Branch

Washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Sir:

This letter is to noti the commission that we are moving the KMHR studio from

170 2nd Street South, Nampa Idaho to 112 Holly Street Nampa idaho 83686,

effective the date of this letter.

Sincerely,

First Western Inc.

Steve Sumner

Manager


